April 12, 2024
The State of California, Department of Rehabilitation (DOR) would like to invite you to apply to become a member of the California Traumatic Brain Injury (TBI) Advisory Board.

As a member of the TBI Advisory Board, you will have the opportunity to impact the lives of people who experience TBI. Advisory board members will work to develop an annual TBI State Plan which includes recommendations for maximizing the independence, well-being and health of people with TBI, create a TBI Resource Guide for services and supports across the state, assist in the identification of funding mechanisms to support locally based services, help to shape policy that impact people who experience TBI, and work to create a Needs Assessment Survey to identify individuals with TBI to ensure they receive the services and support they need.
The TBI Advisory Board will meet on a quarterly basis during each state calendar year. Board meetings are expected to last from 9am to 4pm. Travel and accommodations for the meetings will be reimbursed, when required. Board members will also participate in two-hour subcommittee meetings once a month. Please note that hybrid options and reasonable accommodations will be offered.
I’ve attached the application to this letter and hope you will consider this opportunity.  Applications must be received no later than 5:00 pm May 10, 2024 to be considered.  In the meantime, should you have additional questions or need more information, please reach out to Matthew Berube by phone or email at matthew.berube@dor.ca.gov or (916) 558-5640.

Sincerely,

Matthew Berube
TBI Program Administrator
Department of Rehabilitation
